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I am in favor of SB 283. Much new information about the harmful health effects of wireless technology is
now available and should be considered when installing EMF devices in and around our schools, densely
populated areas and residential areas of cities.  More studies are warrented. 

thank you,

Dennis Hebert 
850 E. 38 ave
Eugene, OR 97405
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